
From: Cory Redekop <cory@bbot.ca>  
Sent: Friday, April 23, 2021 2:09 PM 
To: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca> 
Subject: May 10 Council Delegation 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account 
information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to 
phishing@burnaby.ca 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
I would like to request the Burnaby Board of Trade appear as a delegation at the May 10th City Council 
meeting.   
 
We would like to present an update to Council on the work of the BBOT during COVID-19 to support the 
business community, in particular the creation of the Centre for Burnaby Business Recovery & Resilience 
as hub for local business resources and programming.  
 
The delegation would consist of Paul Holden, President & CEO.   If allowed, I would also like to 
participate in the delegation but I know in previous times during the pandemic it was limited to a single 
person. 
 
Please let me know if you need anything further from me.   
 
Take care, 
 
Cory Redekop 
Director, Policy and Stakeholder Relations 
Burnaby Board of Trade 
cory@bbot.ca 
604-412-0100  
#201 – 4555 Kingsway 
Burnaby, BC   V5H 4T8 
Join our Mailing List 
  
Resources, Context, and Support for Businesses 
Visit our COVID-19 resources page for information on the various support programs for businesses 
during COVID-19.   Visit BBOT.ca/COVID-19 to read more.  
 
 
Unsubscribe from BBOT emails 
  
This email and any accompanying attachments are intended solely for the individuals and/or entities to which it is addressed. Dissemination, 
distribution, copying or action taken in reliance on the contents of this email by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. 
If you are not one of the named recipients , please notify the sender and delete this message immediately from your device/messaging account.  
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Copy to:
  Acting City Manager
  Dir. Corporate Services
  Dir. Finance
  Dir. Planning & Building
  Dir. Public Safety & Community Services
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